
 
    

SŽDC Has Spent CZK 215 Million for Repair and 

Construction Works in the First Year of Railway 

Stations Administration

Just a year ago, a long-awaited transfer of railway stations under SŽDC took place. 

For the first year of the railway stations administration, the state organization has 

spent over CZK 215 million for repairs, building modifications or project 

preparations. There are fully completed 149 construction projects worth nearly 

CZK 110 million. Dozens of larger or smaller repairs are in progress. The 

transformation, for instance, took place at the stations in Kostomlaty nad Labem, 

Dobříš, or Rakovník. In August, the last stage of the reconstruction of Náchod 

railway station will have been completed. Passengers are using a new railway 

station in Karlovy Vary or Česká Lípa. 
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